
  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

  

Sept 2 Closed for Labor Day 

Sept 6 Scholastic book order due 

Sept 14 Little Learners Picnic 

Sept 19   Picture Day 

Sept 20 Parents Night Out 

Sept. 21 Play Date 

Oct 14 Closed for Columbus Day 

Oct. 31  Halloween Parade 

Nov 22 PP classes Thanksgiving Play 

Nov 28/29 Closed for Thanksgiving 

Dec. 6 Santa visit 

Dec 20 PP classes Holiday Play 

Dec 23-25 Closed for Christmas Holiday 

Dec 31 Close at 4:00pm  

Jan 1 Closed in observation of New 

Year’s Day 
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Little Learners Letter 

  

  

September Play Date 

 

Join us at Creek Side Park in Arlington 

Heights for a play date with other Little 

Learners families.  Bring sand toys and a 

snack.  It is located at Schaeffer and 

Nichols Roads (East of Wilke and North 

of Dundee).  

Questions or ideas for fall or winter play 

dates?  Just email Debbie at 

dcreaney@littlelearnersinc.com 

 

 

 
 

Aiden F.   9/2 

Alice T.   9/4 

Shepherd T.   9/5 

Hayden M   9/7 

Ms. Steffany   9/8 

Dane C.    9/15 

Brooke K.    9/16 

Tyler H.    9/20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please replace the spare summer clothes with fall 

clothes this month. Place the clothes in a large Ziploc 

bag labeled with your child’s name.  All items 

brought to school should be labeled. When you 

purchase mittens, snow pants and winter coats for 

your child please check for child friendliness. All 

children except for Kindergarteners should have knit 

or fleece mittens rather than gloves. They cannot 

generally get gloves on themselves and it is not 

possible for teachers to assist so many children with 

gloves. The mittens should be attached to the jacket 

or attached to each other with a shoestring. Please do 

not send plastic snow mittens until there is snow on 

the ground or it is very cold as they are hard for the 

children to put on and the children often find them 

too warm and take them off. 

Please send children to school in shoes for the 

weather with Velcro closures.  

 

Check out the Scholastic orders for 

September. You can do so by going to 

www.scholastic.com/bookclubs and using 

the one-time activation code GNLKY. 

Every time a parent orders LL receives 

points earned with each book order which 

can be used for free books. Last year we 

earned over 12 free books! 

 

Little Learners Picnic 

 

Please join us for the annual  

Little Learners Picnic. It will take  

place on our playground.  The activities  

will begin at 10:30 and end at 1:00.  Families 

can bring a dish.  Infant parents; drinks, 

Toddler and 2’s parents: sides, PP and PK  

parents; main dishes, & K: desserts. There will 

be signup sheets on the classroom bulletin 

boards outside each classroom.  
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